
 

Cledford Primary School  
George VI Avenue  

Middlewich  

Cheshire 

CW10 0DD 

 Telephone 01606 288240 

Fax number 01606 832425 

www.cledford.cheshire.sch.uk/ 
 

Federation Headteacher:  Mrs AJ Booth BA (Hons) PGCE, NPQH 
15th January 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Preparations for the next year’s year 6 residential visit to Condover Hall, Shropshire, are already underway. The dates have been 

confirmed as Wednesday 7th October to Friday 9th October 2020. 

 

The children will be taking part in both day time and evening activities, provided by specialist staff at Condover Hall. If you would like to 

take a look at some of the activities on offer and the facilities they provide, please visit the website 

http://www.jca-adventure.co.uk/activity-centres/condover-hall . 

 

Residential courses organised by the school are an invaluable part of education.  Children benefit from the experience enormously, both 

educationally and socially, and we are certain that the courses we have chosen will prove to be enjoyable and worthwhile.  We expect all 

children to attend.  

 

The price for this residential trip will be £191.00; we will therefore spread the cost of the visit throughout 2020. We will require a £40, 

non-refundable deposit, by Friday 31st January to secure a place and have provided a suggested payment schedule below to complete 

your payment in full.  Please note that we can only book sufficient places at the centre for those children who have paid the deposits; late 

payments or a ‘change of mind’ to attend cannot guarantee your child a place on the residential. We had to disappoint children on the 2019 

visit when they decided, after the deposit deadline, that they wanted to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

However, payment of any amount can be made at any time; full payment should be received by Friday 11th September 2020 at the latest. 

Payment cards will be provided by the school upon receipt of your £40 deposit. Full payment must be received by this date in order for 

your child to attend. We would like to thank the PTFA for their contribution toward the cost of the coaches. 

 

A meeting will be held in September to discuss the arrangements prior to the visit. Please complete the tear off slip below and return it to 

school with your £40 deposit by. Payments may be made: via the online payment system at www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schoolshop, by cash or 

by cheque (payable to ‘Cheshire East Council’ please). If you have any queries or concerns about funding the visit, please contact 

Mrs Doyle in strictest confidence. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Platt and Mr Adlington 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

To Cledford Primary School, George VI Avenue, Middlewich, CW10 0DD 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________         Class ________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Condover Hall residential trip from Wednesday 7th October to Friday 9th October 2020.  

I confirm that I am willing to pay the total cost of the trip of £191.00 and I enclose/have paid online** £40 non- refundable deposit    

               (**please delete as appropriate) 

 

Parent/Carer: ____________________________________________     Date: ________ 

 

INSTALMENTS DUE DATE  

£40 Friday 31st January 

£40 Monday 30th March 

£40 Friday 1st May 

£40 Monday 29th June 

£31 Friday 11th September 

http://www.cledford.cheshire.sch.uk/
http://www.jca-adventure.co.uk/activity-centres/condover-hall
http://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/schoolshop

